
moorings	in	the	Labrador	Sea,	again	working	offshore	to	inshore.	Prior	to	the	first	mooring	
deployment	 a	 bathymetric	 transect	 was	 carried	 out	 to	 determine	 the	 precise	
positions/bottom	 depths	 for	 the	 WHOI	 and	 GEOMAR	 moorings.	 Expendable	
bathythermographs	(XBTs)	were	used	along	the	transect	for	sound	speed	correction	and	to	
assess	the	hydrographic	conditions	along	the	line.	Notably,	this	transect	is	a	bit	south	of	the	
planned	mooring	line	due	to	a	region	of	 ill‐behaved	bathymetry	along	the	original	 line.	As	
before,	the	mooring	work	was	done	during	the	day	and	hydrographic	measurements	carried	
out	mainly	 at	 night.	 After	 finishing	 the	WHOI	 and	 GEOMAR	mooring	 deployments,	Knorr	
steamed	southwest	to	the	base	of	the	Labrador	continental	slope	to	deploy	the	final	RAFOS	
sound	source	mooring	and	to	launch	a	RAFOS	float.	We	then	returned	to	the	vicinity	of	Cape	
Farewell,	 Greenland	 and	 carried	 out	 three	 final	 CTD/velocity	 transects	 before	 steaming	
back	to	Reykjavik,	arriving	on	2	September	2014.		
	
We	now	give	specific	information	on	the	each	of	the	components	of	the	cruise.	
	

	

Figure	2.	Cruise	track	of	KN211‐3,	along	which	bathymetry	and	ADCP	data	were	collected.	The	
inset	shows	the	bathymetric	surveys	done	for	two	of	the	east	Greenland	slope	moorings.			




